
 

HEMA HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

 Dear Parents and Students  

Greetings!  

 

I hope you are enjoying the wonderful break. I also hope you are relaxed, recharged and 

ready to start a new school year. I am so delighted that you are part of our amazing 

learning community. I welcome and value your positive energy and dedication to 

excellence in education, and I look forward to working with you and your children. 

All signs point to another incredible and productive school year. Our skilled and devoted 

staff is already planning and preparing for your child (ren). We are indeed a joyous and 

caring community with the common goals of nurturing responsible, caring students and 

promoting high-level learning. 

 

 ALL of our staff works hard to make school a positive experience for ALL students. We at 

HEMA are eagerly looking forward to enriching your child’s life. Thank you for 

understanding that it can take a few weeks for a child to acclimate to a new grade, peer 

group and teacher. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Ms. Poonam Sharma 

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 


